
Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 28 

      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………….Cy & Ann Klosterman  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……Omer Haid  

Tuesday, May 29 

      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………….Malia Lemanna  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Domonic Franchina  

Wednesday, May 30 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Sheryl Hutchison  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Joe Veda  

Thursday, May 31 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Frank Fecke  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Peg Anderson 

Friday, June 1 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Intention of the Monnin Family  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Rosemary & Victor Luzar  

Saturday, June 2 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………....All unborn children and their   

                                                             parents  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Ivan Thompson  

      4:30 PM  St. Joseph……………..Ed & Virginia Griffin 

      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………….…For our parishioners  

Sunday, June 3 

      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..Pat McEldowney  

    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………......For our parishioners  

    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….Margaret Zimmerman  

    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..For our parishioners  

 

 

Next Week’s Readings:    
Dt 4:32-34, 39-40; Ps 33:4-6, 9, 18-20, 22; Rom 8:14-17;  

Mt 28:16-20 

  

 

Confessions Schedule 

Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 May 27, 2018 

The Most Holy Trinity Sunday 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Pastoral Associate: Deacon Matthew Keller, C.PP.S.  

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


 PASTOR’S PEN 
 

One day a hitchhiker was trying to get a ride in Los Angeles. A car 

pulled over to pick him up. When the hitchhiker got into the car he 

saw the face of the driver and was shocked to see that it was film 

star Michael Douglas! All the hitchhiker could say was “Do you 

know who you are?” This is a great question for us to talk about as 

we celebrate the feast of the Holy Trinity. “Do you know who you 

are?”  

 

St. Paul reminds us in his Letter to the Romans that we “did not  

receive a spirit of slavery, but a Spirit of adoption.” It’s important to 

remember that the Greek and Roman empire of Paul’s time was 

based on an economy of slavery. So, for Paul to say that the people 

are children of God rather than slaves…it was certainly Good News! 

And because we are children of God we are heirs of God, sharing in 

the relationship of love that is found between the Father, Son and 

Holy Spirit.  

 

If you truly come to believe you are a child of God, it will change 

your life. On the other hand, if you do not know who you are you 

are more likely to take on a false identity and drift away from God.    

 

In our First Reading, Moses was concerned that God’s chosen  

people would forget who they were when they entered the promise 

land. The Canaanite people had many god’s, but the God of  

Abraham, Isaac and Jacob was one God who had taken special  

interest in this rag-tag group of slaves from Egypt and brought them 

safely through the desert to the promise land. By following the one, 

true God they would find life, happiness and peace.   

 

This is an important message for us to hear today; we are confronted 

and tempted with many voices competing for our attention, voices 

which say our identity is found in our work or social status, the 

things we have, or our accomplishments. Yet, St. Paul reminds us 

that our identity is to be found in the fact that we are children of 

God…sons and daughters of God! When we do not embrace this 

identity as children of God we go looking for love in all the wrong 

places and will find ourselves enslaved by one kind of sin or  

another, trying to fill the hole in the soul. 

 

The life of the Holy Trinity reflects a relationship of love between 

the three persons of the Trinity. Since God is revealed to us in a  

relationship of love, we in turn are invited to enter this relationship 

of love and to reflect it in our day to day living.   

 

To help us remember this truth, Jesus has given us the Eucharist, his 

Body and Blood as a constant reminder of who we are as children of 

God. He wants us to know how near he is to us in giving himself to 

us as food to strengthen us on our journey to our true and lasting 

home in heaven.     

 

Matthew ends his gospel by telling us that the disciples worshiped 

Jesus, but they doubted. That little line, “but they doubted” gives me 

hope and encouragement in my response to the commission of Jesus. 

He does not expect us to have everything together before we go  

out and tell others about the faith. We do our best trusting in his 

promise, “And behold, I am with you always, until the end of the 

age through the power and gifts of the Holy Spirit.”  

 

“Do you know who you are?” Claim your identity as a child of God, 

let this gift fill every part of your being and know that whatever we 

offer in the name of the Father, the Son and Holy Spirit…we can be 

assured that God is with us! 

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Memorial Day 

The first Memorial Day was celebrated on May 30, 1868 to 

commemorate the sacrifices of Civil War soldiers. We continue 

to remember all those who have given their lives to defend the 

truths that our nation holds to be self-evident. The truth that all 

men and women are created equal. The truth that we are all  

children of one God, endowed by our Creator with inalienable 

rights — to life, to liberty and to the pursuit of happiness.  

 

The men and women we remember this Memorial weekend died 

defending these truths. They died in fields of war for you and 

for me — so that we could gather and pray in peace and in  

freedom. We owe them a great debt for their self-sacrifice, for 

their love.  

 

 

Formed Pick of the Week:  Science, the Origin of the  

Universe, and God. Where faith and science align all too often, 

science is employed as a means of disproving the tenants of 

Christianity. In this informative talk, Fr. Robert Spitzer, SJ – 

expert in physics, philosophy, and theology – debunks the  

incompatibility of science and Faith as he discusses the origin  

of the universe.  To access the FORMED website, go to 

Formed.org and login using our parish code: FZ4VY9 (All  

upper-case letters). 

 

This is the final report for the 2018 Lenten Pilgrimage through 

the C.PP.S. Missions in Africa. The miles for the week of May 

13 thru May 19: Spiritual Miles 255 and Exercise 83 for a total 

of 338 miles. The total miles for the 12 weeks is 16, 881 Miles, 

this is 2,107 miles over the goal of 14,774 miles.  OUT-

STANDING.   

The members of the Health Ministries Commission for the 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes want to THANK all of you 

who participated. We hope this made your Lenten journey 

meaningful. 

 

Dayton Council 500 Knights of Columbus Steak Fry 

Please join us on June 8th from 6-8 PM for an 8 oz. New York 

steak dinner consisting of a baked potato, salad, dressing, green 

beans, corn, pastries and coffee for $10 plus a donation of a can 

or food item for the STVDP Emmanuel food pantry. Desert/

pastry donations are greatly appreciated. 50/50 Raffle. Please 

RSVP your steak dinner order to Larry Clark, 937-470-3594 by 

Monday, June 4th. Thanks for your support.   

 

“Heavenly Father, on this Memorial Day,  

we pray for those who courageously laid down their  

lives for the cause of freedom. May the example of  

their sacrifice inspire in us the selfless love of your  

Son, our Lord Jesus Christ. Bless the families of our  

fallen troops and fill their homes and their lives with  

your strength and peace.  

We pray through Christ our Lord.” Amen.   

"The Trinity is the central mystery of the  
Christian faith and life. It is the source of all 
other mysteries of Christian faith, the light  
that enlightens them."   

—Catechism of the Catholic Church 

Formed.org


  

 

The parish office will be closed on Monday in observance of 

Memorial Day.  

 

Prayer List 

Daniel Branch               Nancy Glazier               Mike McDonald Sr.          

Kathy           George Hendrix             Patrick McDonald            

Lawrence Case              Joan Hicks                    Tyler Pich 

Bernard Chachula         Betty Kleinhenz             Randy Rosenthal  

 

The 17th Annual Corpus Christi Procession will take place next 

weekend following the 5:15 p.m. Mass. All are invited to 

participate in the beautiful old tradition which takes our Lord out to 

the world. Please also consider joining us for the decorating of the 

street in front of Emmanuel before the procession. We will start 

immediately after the 7:30 a.m. Mass on Saturday, June 2nd. Wear 

old clothes and come expecting to have a wonderful time working 

and honoring our Lord.  

 

There will be a special blessing for high school and college 

graduates at the 10:30 a.m. Mass on June 10. A parish reception 

will follow in the basement to congratulate our graduates. If you 

would like your graduate to be listed in the bulletin, contact Mary 

Izor at mizor@hotmail.com or call 866-6032. Please include school 

and degree completed. 

 

We are in need of volunteers to help clean the church. Cleaning 

takes place on Monday & Friday mornings after the 7:30am Mass 

and usually finishes around 10:30am. Please consider donating 

some of your time to help our small volunteer crew with this task. 

We appreciate any time you have to help. Please call the church 

office for more details, 937-228-2013. 

 

Gardeners Needed!  We are looking for volunteers to help take 

care of our flowerbeds at church. Please contact the rectory office if 

you have a green thumb and can help keep our grounds beautiful.   

 

Building the Domestic Church Series is available  

in the back of church. This series offers booklets on many topics 

including parenting, fatherhood and family prayer life, as well as 

two of  St. John Paul II’s messages for the family. Donated by our 

Knights of Columbus council 500. When you see a Knight say 

thank-you!   

 

 

 

On this feast of the Holy Trinity, we welcome to the Eucharistic 

Table of the Lord: 

Emory Berger 

Grace Geers 

Justine Hempstead 

Bradley Hester 

Andrew Jacques 

Matthew Jones 

Madeline Montgomery 

May God continue to bless our First Communicants. 

 

THANKS to all nominees for our Parish Pastoral Council elections. 

The newly elected are: 

Tracy Walsh and TT Gambrell  - Ways and Means  

Sandra Hibner -  Education  

Lynne Wilmes – Health Ministries 

Amy Wiedeman – Finance 

Keelie Gustin – Communications 

Karen Averbeck – Social Action 

Larry Clark -Liturgy 

Adam Becker – Building 

 

We are Doing Some Advanced Planning for a Vacation Bible 

School Here at Holy Trinity. If you have a child between the ages  

of 4 and fourth grade and are interested in having them take part in 

vacation bible school June 11 through the 15, please call the parish 

office by May 31. Unless we have a sufficient number of children 

signed up, we will not be having Vacation Bible School 

 

Youth Servers Are Needed: Young people who have made their 

First Communion up to college age are very welcome to become altar 

servers for our Sunday liturgies. If your child is interested, please call 

Judi at the parish office. 

 

THANKS to all who are participating in our recycling program here 

at Holy Trinity. Drop catalogs, magazines, newspapers, junk mail, 

office paper, fax paper, notebooks, folders and cardboard in the 

green and yellow dumpsters at the end of Bainbridge. 

 

The Neighborhood Safety, Drug Treatment and Rehabilitation 

Amendment — Today, you will have the opportunity to read the 

proposed amendment. Then you will be given the chance to make a 

difference in the lives of those affected by the opioid crisis. The 

petition will be available before and after Mass. A table will be set up 

at Trinity Sunday for your convenience. Please read, sign and make a 

difference.  

 

The Parish Office will be closed Monday so our employees can 

enjoy time with their families on Memorial Day. 

 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 20, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                   Budget    Collection 

                                              $  7,920.00           $6,119.00 

St. Vincent DePaul    $     611.90 

YTD excess or (deficit):       $33,368.00 

Cameroon Collection:          $  5,082.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for May 20, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                   Budget        Collection 

                                               $  6,100.00               $5009.10 

YTD excess or (deficit):        $33,319.26 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Holy Trinity Church 

mailto:mizor@hotmail.com


 

 
 

Dayton Catholic Young Adults Gathering.  “Dayton Illuminate” 

Friday, June 1st. An evening of Praise & Worship, message, 

adoration reconciliation and fellowship at St. Joseph Church, 411 East 

Second Street, from 6:30-8:00PM. A Social will follow at DBC.  
 

CJ Eagle Summer Camps 

Make New Friends - Discover Hidden Talents 

Registration is now open for plenty of great activities all summer 

long. Favorite sports plus STEMM, musical theatre and writing 

camps are all there — shoot hoops, score goals, sing from center 

stage, bring science projects to life, and read original stories to new 

friends! Camps are led by CJ coaches and educators. Find camp 

adventures at cjeagles.org. 
 

Reception Desk Administrator job opening 
St. Francis of Assisi Parish in Centerville is accepting applications for 

a Reception Desk Administrator. The candidate should know the 

tenets of the Catholic faith and be familiar with the day to day 

operations of a parish office. The ideal candidate must be able to 

multitask while dealing with interruptions; maintaining a friendly and 

welcoming disposition at all times. This is a full-time, 40 hour per 

week position with benefits. A complete job description and 

application for employment may be obtained on the parish website at:  

http://sfacc.org/documents/. Please provide a cover-letter, resume, 

and completed employment application to Deacon Chris Rauch, 

Business Manager, St. Francis of Assisi Church, 6245 Wilmington 

Pike, Centerville OH 45459 or email documents to Deacon Rauch at:  

crauch@sfacc.org. Application deadline is noon, Friday, June 8.  

 

The Dayton Men's Basketball Team will be hosting its annual 

Summer Boys Basketball Camps again during June & July! The new 

coaching staff is excited to interact with the Dayton Community 

during the various camps! Different camps are open for boys of 

almost all ages! To get a full list of camps, dates available, and to 

register for the camps please email CoachAnthonyGrant@gmail.com 

or call (937) 229-4421. We look forward to seeing you during our 

camps! Go Flyers! 

 
  

 

The parish office will be closed Monday in observance of Memorial 

Day.  

 

If you take Holy Communion to the homebound during the week or 

on the weekend please call the rectory office at 228-9272. We need to 

ensure we have the names and home parishes of everyone who is 

taking the Eucharist outside the church. 

 

Hearing Aid Receivers Available...Are you having difficulty 

hearing the Mass? If so, we have hearing aid receivers available for 

your use. Just ask an usher and they will get you one. You can keep 

the hearing aid receiver to use each week. When you no longer need 

to use it just give it back to an usher.   

 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              

Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 

    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Your Ad Here 

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 
rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Cheryl Anderson          Brenda Magnum         Jean Sichman 

Christine Durr              Vanessa Padgett          Karen Thomas 

Robert Landry              Tony Riggs                 Sharon Wenzel   

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders               Cody Landers           David Musgrove 

Michael Borgert               Greg Marcus            Anthony Pelfrey 

Nick Borton                     Alex McGarvey        Jessica Pruitt 

Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles  Zachary McIntyre     Susan Varmuza  

Gary Eilers                       Matthew Melvin       Justin Williams   

Morgan Konsdorf            Tim Melvin            

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for May 20, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Collection 

                                                 $6727.00 

Charity:         $  249.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler DePascale 

  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 

  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 

  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 

  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 

 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 

(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

R. Jason Howard, Attorney At Law 

Wills, Trusts, Estates, Probate, 

Real Estate & Small Business 

Parishioner      Phone: 937-262-7600 

                          Web: www.howardlawoffices.com 

cjeagles.org
http://sfacc.org/documents/
mailto:crauch@sfacc.org
mailto:CoachAnthonyGrant@gmail.com
mailto:myitguy@demeter-it.com
demeter-it.com
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com
http://www.bainbridgehall.org

